
MPP Laura Albanese  
invites you to join Metrolinx for a  

Regional Express Rail Update on the 
 Kitchener Corridor  

Through its Regional Express Rail project, Metrolinx is increasing the GO Transit service, with the goal of 
transforming it form a rush hour commuter to a two-way, all-day regional transportation service.  

In our community of York South-Weston, improving existing transit options means all-day, two-way  
service between Union Station and Bramalea Station, and 15-minute service between Union Station and 

Mount Pleasant Station during morning and  
afternoon rush hour.  

The purpose of the meeting is to learn from Metrolinx about this key transit project, which will include the 
creation of a fourth track from St. Clair Avenue to Highway 427 with the introduction of electrified trains. The 

increased service will be accompanied by new stations intersecting with the Eglinton Crosstown.   

 This meeting represents an opportunity for Metrolinx to provide an update on the Kitchener rail corridor.  

Topics will include: 

 - Regional Express Rail  
- GO Rail Network Electrification TPAP  

- Review of proposed mitigation  
- Ongoing work on the corridor” 

Thursday, February 9th 2017 
6:30 – 8:30pm 

York West Active Living Centre 
1901 Weston Rd, Toronto 

We look forward to see you. 
Light refreshments will be served. 

For more information  please call:  
(416) 243-7984 or E-mail:  

lalbanese.mpp.co@liberal.ola.org 


